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EMAIL MEDICAID PROVIDER MANUAL CHANGES 
 
House Bill 5931 
Sponsor:  Rep. Matt Lori 
Committee:  Appropriations 
 
Complete to 11-2-12 
 
A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5931 AS INTRODUCED 9-20-12 

 
House Bill 5931 would amend the Social Welfare Act to allow the Department of 
Community Health to email Medicaid service providers, or send by U.S. mail (as 
currently required), changes to the Michigan Medicaid Provider Manual. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
The Department of Community Health staff report that approximately $300,000 Gross 
($150,000 GF/GP) would be saved if enrolled Medicaid providers are notified of manual 
updates by email rather than through the U.S. Postal Service.  Savings from unnecessary 
printing and staff mailing services have not been estimated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Fiscal Analyst: Steve Stauff 
 
■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does 
not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 


